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Dear Parents,

Warm greetings

We are pleased to inform you that an Orientation Programme will be conducted for students of Class IX and Class XI, who
will be moving to Class X and Class XII, respectively. It is important to know how the school will collaborate with all
stakeholders to bring out the best in our students board performance. This session aims to familiarize students with the
academic expectations, syllabus structure, and important guidelines for the upcoming academic session.

Details of the Orientation Programme:

Date: 28th February 2025

Time: 9:00a.m -10:00 a.m

Venue: School Auditorium

During this session, students will receive guidance on:
</ Academic curriculum and examination patterns

</ Subject selection (if applicable)

</ Important rules and regulations

</ Study strategies for board preparation

Attendance is mandatory for all Parents and students to attend the session to better understand the academic roadmap for
the whole session. Orientation will be followed PTM.
Thank you for your support and looking forward to your cooperation to make this event a successful one.

Warm regards

(Principal)




